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RESTRICTION NOTICE 
NOTICE NO       RN01/025 

WATERWAY 

LOCATION     

DATE OF ISSUE 13/02/2025 

AVON NAVIGATION 

Nafford Lock 

DESCRIPTION 

DATE AND TIMES OF CLOSURE 

Full closure of the lock 

Monday 17 February 2025 until further notice. 

NAVIGATION & SPECIAL NOTES: 

A structural survey has been undertaken following the winter floods and the impact of last year. Unfortu-
nately Nafford Lock is now considered to be unsafe to use. 

From Monday 17th February 2025 the lock will be closed and a specialist contractor will be onsite to start 
the initial works to stabilise the lock. This will be followed by further contractors and our Engineering 
Team who will continue works on the structure to refurbish it to a safe operational state. Assuming we do 
not discover further issues with the structure or encounter more flooding we are aiming  to reopen the 
lock for Easter. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will issue updates as work progresses. 

Up to date information regarding this notice may 

be obtained from the ANT office: 

Avon Navigation Trust 
Mill Wharf 
Mill Lane  
Wyre Piddle 
WR10 2JF 
 

Tel: 01386 552517 

ANT CONCERN & INCIDENT No. 
0300 999 2010 
 

ANT regret any inconvenience caused and in an 

attempt to minimize this, notices will be posted 

locally. In order to improve the effectiveness of this  

information service, please contact the office with 

changes to the circulation of this notice 
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